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This week we have started to 
think about real life heroes such 
as doctors and nurses, fire-
fighters and police officers. 
First, we looked on the internet 
and at non -fiction books to find 
out more about them.  The chil-
dren have really enjoyed dress-
ing up and acting out emergency 
scenarios. We set up a class clin-
ic for each class to put in to 
practise their First Aid 
Knowledge. Lots of children 
talked to the class about their 
own experiences of visiting a 
doctor’s surgery or a hospital or 
about real-life heroes in their 
family. On Friday we were lucky 
enough to be visited by two real-
life heroes, Nya’s Dad who is a 
Police Officer and Andre’s Dad 
who is a Firefighter. The chil-
dren were so excited to hear 
about how they both help to 
keep people safe and what equip-
ment they use. They especially 
enjoyed sitting inside the Fire 
Engine and the Police Car! A big 
THANK YOU to these amazing 
heroes and their colleagues. You 
all do a fantastic job.  
In maths, we have completed  
addition sums by counting on 
from a given number. We also 
looked at how we can tell time 
using clocks, watches and sand 
timers.  
In phonics, we have revised all 
our phonemes and tricky words 
by reading and writing sentences.  
We have continued to read Bible 
Stories that Jesus told. 

 
Our collection of unnamed 
‘hoodies’, left at school each Friday 
after P.E is growing fast. If you 
are missing one,  let us know so you 
can claim it. Please check your 
child’s hoodie is clearly named to 
avoid confusion.  
                    Thank you 

 
 
 

 
 

This week we celebrated the  
Birthdays of Archie Kay, 
Taylor Wright-Smith and  

Amelia Jowitt. 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
We are challenging the children 
to make a model of a Superhero 
vehicle. Please discuss this with 
your child and encourage them 
to record their ideas on the 
sheet provided. They can make 
their model at home or you can 
send in any  recycled materials 
or resources you have for them 
to use to make their model    
vehicle in class.  
You can send them in any time 
before Superhero Day on 
March 25th when they will be 
displayed in the school hall. Be 
as creative as you can!  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


